
Everything about this project feels wrong: 

The location 

Access route 

Cost 

Have we identified what we want from our hospital?  

 

Relocation of clinics to Les Quennevais,in the midst of a residential area, means increased 

traffic and parking requirements. This is by no means a central location, which we are 

advised is required for the hospital. We are being asked to reduce the use of cars, but this is 

not going to help.  

 

Changes are being made to the Overdale site and properties are being bought up in 

advance of a successful planning application. Is this acceptable or appropriate? 

 

The project team appear to be forging ahead with no regard for the concerns raised by the 

public. 

 

Please, please stop now and reconsider. More wrongs will not make a right. 

 

Jane Ridley 


